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WASHINGTON 

May 10, 1975 

MEMORANDUM FOR: JIM CONNOR 

FROM: DICK CHENEY 'Y 
Attached is the request that came in for Governor Carey and Mayor 
Beame of New York to meet with the President. 

Remember, you're to set this up for 2:00PM, Tuesday afternoon, 
May 13th. 

Attachment 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

May 9, 1975 

MEMORANDUM TO: THE PRESIDENT 

FROM: 

Governor Hugh Carey called regarding the situation involving the 
City of New York, which he feels is so severe and so immediate 
that he bel:leves it is essential he and the Mayor meet with you 
as promptly as possible. 

• 

This was a matter that was discussed this morning at the Senior 
Staff meeting, and I am of the view that it might be helpful to meet 
with them, hear their case, and then explain why the federal government 
cannot be more responsive, if that is your view. 

Inasmuch as they have already met with your senior officials, and 
still demand a meeting, I believe it's difficult to turn down such 
a request from the Governor of New York and the Mayor of New 
York City. 




